
 

2022 Chanhassen Football Gridiron Club Board Member Campaign 

We want YOU! 

Come be a part of a dynamic Board of Directors on a non-profit for Chanhassen High School 

Football! We are looking to add new members to our Board for the 2022-23 Season. 

The Chanhassen Football Gridiron Club: 

Our purpose is to provide support to our coaching staff as they provide our young athletes 
with the opportunity to learn the necessary skills to become men of character on and off the 
playing field through differential team and program success. 

 
Opportunities include: 
 
Treasurer – This role will be trained by the outgoing Treasurer with significant Board support.   
Responsibilities include: 

 Supervise the financial operations of the Gridiron club and reconcile into 
QuickBooks receipts and disbursements as required 

 Other various financial tasks related to the Gridiron Club 
              
Corporate Sponsor Co-Chair – This role will be a teammate to a current board member already 
assisting in this role, as fundraising is a large part of what we do as a club.  
Responsibilities include: 

 Solicit and partner with corporate sponsors to fulfill the budget required 
seasonally 

 Various other tasks related to fundraising 
 

General Board Members – These positions will be support roles on the Board with specifics outlined 
upon being voted onto the Board in which you will have input. i.e. Senior Night support, team meals, 
Teacher appreciation, etc. Board meetings are monthly and as otherwise required. 
 
IF INTERESTED IN ANY OF THESE ROLES or have questions, please contact: 
  
Derek Pauling (President) derekp@biffsinc.com 612-387-4250 
Duke Zurek (Vice President) dzurek@me.com 612-670-6114 
Heather Sugarman (Unity Council Lead) mrssugar319@hotmail.com 952-258-9007 

 
For additional information, check out the Storm Football site: 

https://www.chanstormfootball.com/home 
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